

VSA 滬江維多利亞學校 VICTORIA SHANGHAI ACADEMY



28 January 2019

Dear Parents.

I am writing to announce that our 'Third Sibling Discount' will no longer be available for students who will be studying in Victoria kindergartens and/or Victoria Shanghai Academy (VSA). The scheme will continue to be granted to families where all three children are studying on or before February 1st, 2019. In these cases, the family will be able to enjoy the benefit until the status has been changed.

Over the years, we have been truly grateful for families who have shown their continuous support towards our schools and have trusted our teaching team in providing your children with the best quality education. We are adamant about maintaining our reputation as leading IB Schools in Hong Kong, as well as sustaining our mission in offering a language-rich learning environment for students. On that note, we hope that more children can benefit from our education and that we can offer more scholarships to children from lower income families. Your support on this matter will have a significant impact on these children and give them an invaluable opportunity to join our learning community.

Cases with specific circumstances may be considered for the scheme, but it is under the school's discretion whether it will be offered. Family income and families with three siblings or more will be factors that will be considered.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Peggy Pei Lam

Supervisor

Victoria Shanghai Academy



VSA 滬江維多利亞學校 VICTORIA SHANGHAI ACADEMY



敬啟者:

本校現宣佈第三名或以上子女之學費減免優惠,將不適用於新入讀維多利亞幼稚園及/或滬江維多利亞學校(VSA)的學生。但若三名子女均於2019年2月1日或以前就讀,家庭則可繼續享有此減免優惠,直至子女就讀情況改變為止。

本校衷心感謝所有家長多年來對學校的支持,並相信我們的教學團隊能為 貴子弟提供最優質的教育。我們會致力維持本校作為香港知名 IB 學校的聲譽,繼續為學生提供優良的語文學習環境。為了讓更多兒童受惠於本校的教育,我們會透過獎學金及助學金計劃,幫助更多成績優異及低收入家庭的兒童入讀,我們需要各位的支持,讓這些兒童能有機會加入我們的學習社區。

此後校方將按個別情況考慮學費減免及保留最終審批權,家庭收入及有超過三名子女就讀本校將會是考慮因素。

謝謝!

此致 學生家長

> 滬江維多利亞學校校監 林貝聿嘉博士 謹啟

2019年1月28日